Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension

of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2021 Submission No 231
From: Kate

Sent: Friday, 2 July 2021 10:15 PM

To: Economics and Governance Committee

Subject: Proposed QLD Bill to extend emergency powers to 30 April 2022

To whom it may concern,

| wish it to be known that | strongly disagree with emergency powers of the State and Federal governments being
extended to 30 April 2022.

| do not agree with the imposed restrictions to the free movement of citizens, their ability to travel, conduct a
business, attend church, school or sport. | do not agree with the state or federal government having the authority to
issue mask wearing mandates, social distancing, restricting the numbers of people who can gather at any time and
border closures.

| do not agree with the coercion to get a covid19 vaccine when they are an experimental procedure lacking safety
and being of no benefit to stop the spread of COVID-19. | do not like the heavy handedness of the government in
restricting the liberties of Australians.

Yours Faithfully

Kate Campbell
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